
                           The Minutes of the Arlington Cemetery Commission 
                         June 13, 2012 

 
Present: Commissioners Michele Hassler, William McCarthy and Gloria Turkall, 

 
            The meeting began at 9:10 a.m. 
 Minutes for May was approved 
  Three (3) deeds signed  
 

1. Monthly review of interments and graves sold should not go in the Advocate, 
per the Town Manager and DPW Director, but may be posted on the website.  
Jean will do a notice to the Advocate stating that this will begin in July 2012. 

2. Casket carrying letter will go to the Town Manager for his approval.  It is the 
Commissioners wish that the cemetery crew should not be carrying caskets at 
all, including Saturday.  This should also note the changes to the Rules and 
Regulations, which include a price change to Veteran cremation burial, 
change from $500 to $200 and a change regarding flowers, which should be 
included as a decoration. 

3. Nancy Strong, on behalf of a client, is requesting a waiver of non-resident fee 
for an interment of cremains. 

4. Reviewed Bank of America letter requesting that we take responsibility of 
flower placement on the Lawrence plot, K-357.  The Commissioners voted no 
as they feel the original agreement should be honored. 

5. Fr. O’Leary of St. Camillus told Michele that he received the letter regarding 
the purchase of unused land.  He does not see anything happening for years.  
The Commissioners will follow up with the Archdiocese at a later date. 

6. Approval for Kevin Duffy to continue with stone restoration and Jim Dodge 
will talk to the DPW Director about putting funds back into the capital budget 
for future years. 

7. Nine (9) new signs will be placed in the cemetery. 
 

8. Engineering will be at the cemetery on 6/15/2012 to mark out the new graves 
in the FF and AA section. 

9. Jim Dodge will look into burial space along the fences at the entrances of the 
cemetery. 

10. Prescription Turf suggests a slice-seeding the second half of September.  Find 
out how much? 

 
Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July 11, 2012 
Meeting adjourned at 10:50 am 

  


